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Unfortunately, the Elder Law Committee did not have regular meetings in 2016.  However, with 
state-wide changes being made to the Orphan’s Court Rules, members of the Elder Law 
Committee attended various Rules Committee meetings.   
 
Additionally, the Elder Law Committee was notified of Living Trust salesmen in the area and 
convened to quickly update a previously composed “consumer alert.”  This “consumer alert” was 
posted on the LLA’s website and circulated to the public through the LLA’s Facebook page.  
The Facebook post reached 955 Facebook users. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  

 
Michele Frey on behalf of  
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